Winter Sailing + Winter Storage
All Dinghy, Catamaran, Sail Board, Kayak and Canoe owners with craft including trailers and trolleys in the Dinghy park are reminded that these are to be removed immediately after the End of Season Trophy on Saturday 10th October 2015 unless entering the Winter and Icicle Series or having submitted the appropriate Winter Storage Application Form.
Entry and Storage Forms are available from the link on the Club web site or from the Club Secretary and need to be received by the Club Secretary with the appropriate fee by Sunday 04th October 2015.
All Dinghies in Rows I, J, K and M will need to be moved to provide room for the Sandhoppers and Cruisers.
